
 

Director Memorandum 20-128 

Date: August 25, 2020 

Prepared By: Allison M. Edmisten, Chief Financial Officer 

Subject: Approval of the Terms and Conditions of Employment for Management-
Exempt Employees of the Yucaipa Valley Water District 

Recommendation: That the Board approve the Memorandum of Agreement with the 
Management-Exempt Employees as presented. 

 
Attached is a Memorandum of Agreement with the Management-Exempt Employees of the 
Yucaipa Valley Water District for your review and consideration. 
 
At this time, the Management-Exempt Employees do not recommend any changes to the MOA 
and the proposed contract is for six years through June 30, 2026.  
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